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Good morning, 

Tom Gurdziel <tgurdziel@twcny.rr.com> 
Monday, September 16, 2019 8:01 AM 
CHAIRMAN· Resource 
Esberg, John R:(GenCo-Nuc); Screnci, Diane; Bridget Frymire; Tim Echols; 
Transformation.Resource@nrc.gov 
[External_Sender] Event Numbers 54276 and 54277, and 54278 

Did you notice that a single failure has disabled the TVA response capabilities for the Sequoyah and the Watts Bar and 
the Browns Ferry plants? Three days later there is no report that the Emergency Operating Facility Central Emergency 
Control Center is now available for service. 

There was no report that any of the backup facilities was checked (for operability) either. 

Isn't this just a little bit too casual a TVA response? 

Thank you, 

Tom Gurdziel 
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